## Regional Planning Transition Plan

On June 29, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision (please note requested action):

1. Council receive the memorandum from Paul Freeman, Chief Planner dated June 19, 2023 and forward it to local municipal planning staff for input.

The original memorandum is available for your information at the following: <u>link to memo</u> Regards,

**Christopher Raynor** (he/him) | Regional Clerk, Regional Clerk's Office, Corporate Services Department

-----

The Regional Municipality of York | 17250 Yonge Street | Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 **O:** 1-877-464-9675 ext. 71300 | <a href="mailto:christopher.raynor@york.ca">christopher.raynor@york.ca</a> | <a href="mailto:york.ca">york.ca</a>

Our Mission: Working together to serve our thriving communities – today and tomorrow